
From: Yaron Revah rmailto:varon20@gmail.com1
Sent: 4. febrúar 2018 06:12
To: Yaron Revah <yaron20@gmail.com>
Subject: Against Circumcision of Children - Jews support bill 183

Dear Parliament Member,

I am writing to express my strong support for bill 183 which will criminalize circumcision 
(genital mutilation) of underage boys and girls.

As a Jewish Israeli, I wish to let you know that there is a rapidly growing movement among 
Jews and among Israeli’s to leave our children intact (not-circumcised).

Circumcision of a child unable to consent is genital mutilation. It is an irreversible surgery 
that robs the child of an important body part.

Thank you for having the courage to protect children and fight for this important bill.

Sincerely, 

Yaron Revah
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